HOLY ROSARY PARISH BULLETIN

Westmount, NS
Parish Priest — Fr. Doug Murphy

Mass — Saturday 4:15 p.m. & Sunday 10:00 a.m.

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE
MosT HoLy
BoDY AND BLoOD

OF CHRIST

CORPUS CHRISTI

June 1% & 2", 2024

THEME: Jesus celebrated the Last Supper with his disciples offering bread, his body, and wine, the
blood of the covenant for many. The feast is filled with biblical symbolism of bread and wine, Passover
and sacrifice. Let us gratefully remember the presence of the Lord in the Eucharist and in this
community--the signs of the new covenant.

COLLECTIONS: $1620.00

FEASTS THIS WEEK:

Monday: St. Charles Lwanga & Companions — Uganda Martyrs

Wednesday: St. Boniface — Bishop & Martyr

Friday: The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus

Saturday: The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary

DAILY MASS: No daily Mass this week: Fr. Murphy is on retreat.

COMMUNION: First Friday communion calls are cancelled this week.

TRANSUBSTANTIATION: We explain the real presence of Jesus in the Holy Eucharist by
"transubstantiation" which means that the substance of the consecrated bread and wine is changed to the
substance of the risen Jesus' glorified Body and Blood by the action of the Holy Spirit and its accidents
(like color, shape, taste, etc) remain the same..




CHALICE: Chalice is a Catholic organization that provides Canadians with the opportunity to share
their blessings by sponsoring a child experiencing poverty in a developing country. Chalice promoted the
organization in our parish last November. On this Feast of Corpus Christi, they wish to offer their thanks
to us for the opportunity to promote the organization and to thank those who are sponsoring. There are a
number of sponsors in our parish. Anyone wishing more information should speak to Fr. Murphy.

BULLETIN NOTICES: Notices for the parish bulletin can be called in to Donna Lewis at 902-564-2047
or sent via e-mail to grahamanddonna@hotmail.com. It would be appreciated if notices could be sent by
Thursday afternoon. Thank you!

WORLD IN PRAYER FOR OUR PRIESTS: The Annual Global Rosary Relay for the Sanctification
of Priests will take place on June 7th. On this day, countries around the world will pray and offer the
Rosary in thanksgiving for Priests and to implore the protection and care of our Lady, mother of all
priests and her priestly sons. The rosary may be recited individually, as a family or in a prayer group.

FASHION SHOW & LADIES’ LUNCHEON: The Stewardship Committee is hosting the United
Heritage Church 10th Anniversary Fashion Show and Ladies Luncheon here in the Basement Hall on
Saturday, June 15th from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. (doors open at 12:30 p.m.). Fashions are by Kreative
Design and models are ladies of the congregation. Tickets are $20.00 and numbers are limited, and tickets
sold in advance only, so get them early if you do not want to miss this wonderful afternoon! For more
information, contact Judy at (902) 539-6268.

TARABISH GAME: Calling all card players! Tarabish Game at the WINS Hall, Edwardsville every
Wednesday. $ 5.00 per player. Would love to see you there!

WEEKEND MASS AT CAPE BRETON REGIONAL HOSPITAL: Fr. Anthony Eboh, who has
taken over as Chaplaincy for the CB Regional Hospital, has begun celebrating Mass at the hospital on
Saturdays at 4:00pm. All are welcome to attend.

Corpus Christi



